SIMIBIRVIEEN S NEXT WEEK!

Spring Fling Masquerade. . .

is Saturday March 17 from 7-10 pm in the cafeteria. Itis a “little black dress” (i.e cocktail length)/ shirt
and tie dance. The cost for the dance is $5 and the dance is a class fundraiser.

The dress up days are:
e Monday-Theme Day-

On Monday, the halls will be decorated for the themes. There is a special competition for the staff.
Decorate your door to reflect our theme. The winner will receive a teacher prize basket!

o Seniors will decorate their hallway as “Around The World” (dressing as tourists)

o Juniors will decorate their hallway as “Willy Wonka” (dressing in mismatched clothes)

o Sophomores will decorate their hallway as “Monsters University” (College gear)

o Freshmen will decorate their hallway as “The Ocean” (beach clothes, fish, all blue-JUST

BLUE JEANS DOES NOT COUNT)
o Staff will decorate their doors for their favorite Disney/Pixar character

e Tuesday- Music Genre Day-
O Seniors have Dance/Electronic (neon)
O Juniors have Rock-n-Roll
O Sophomores have Country
O Freshmen have Rap

O Staff is whatever genre you would like ©
We are asking the students to obey the dress code and not have sagging pants or rips in their jeans
above their knees.

e Wednesday- Superheroes Vs. Villains Day
e Thursday-Fandom Day-Wear your favorite band/video game/ team etc...
e Friday-Green and White Day

As long as the hat matches the dress up day, hats are allowed each day of spirit week.

During both lunches we will have special competitions going on with prizes being awarded.
e Monday-Donut on a string

Tuesday-Find the m and m with the skittles

Wednesday- Staring contest

Thursday- Limbo

Friday- Ping Pong contest

After school, we will have activities that count towards the spirit points necessary to win the Spirit Jug.
We start right after school and are normally done by 3:15.

e Monday- Dodgeball

e Tuesday- Indoor Triathlon

e Wednesday- Limbo

e Thursday- Finish The Lyric
We also have an exciting pep assembly ready for Friday.

The student council is looking forward to a fun filled week and for your
support and participation!



